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On December 6th, Santa Claus Day in Germany, our Pearl Children obtained two new good, 

hard-wearing leather footballs. The existing balls could no longer be used. Now the Pearl 

Children are on holiday and they have time to play soccer as often as possible - both girls and 

boys love to play it! 

 
 

 


